
 

Newsletter dated 7th February 2023 
 

Despite a rather uncertain start (off, on, off, on) due to the fog, we did finally manage 
to play at 11am. The sunshine was welcome, and the course is getting drier. 
I am pleased to report a win for Team Linda, with contributions from all ladies including 9 Holers and 
Saturday ladies, but with the notable exception of myself, well done Ann! 
Here are some of the winners. 
 

 
Next week, Valentine’s Day is an individual Stableford drawn in divisions, let’s hope the weather 
continues sunny but minus the fog. 
 
Don’t forget there is a mixed 4BBB on Sunday 26th February sign up list in the foyer. 
 
And last but not least, the Ladies Section Handbook, if you need it for reference, can now be found 
under Documents within the Ladies Section tab on the Club V1 ‘Dashboard’. An updated printed version 
will be back in the Ladies Changing Room from next week. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
Linda 
 


